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Hello, | would like to add my voice to the growing demand for Parliaments in Australia
to address the vexing question of Voluntary Euthanasia in this country. It is a human
right to be able to choose to end ones life if you are suffering from a life crippling
health issue and this should be allowed by law to be assisted by a medical doctor. Many
progressive countries in the World have already legislated on this matter and Australia
should not be a laggard. We are an ageing population and while medical science has
prolonged life it has not been able to relive suffering in many health issues. There is no
point is living longer if that additional life extension is one of suffering, Regards Barry
Hill





